
I urge you to vote NO on HCR 3013. The resolution does not reflect the values of inclusivity, 
respect, and equality that North Dakotans hold firm. The message this resolution sends is 
harmful and exclusionary, especially to our family, friends, coworkers, and neighbors in the 
LGBTQ+ community, who deserve the same rights as those who are married as “a man and 
woman.” Not only is this resolution harmful and divisive, but it is also a waste of taxpayer time 
and money. Please reject this resolution and uphold fairness and justice for all North Dakotans. 
 
Respectfully, 
Alannah Valenta 


